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Year 1/2 Trip to Peter Pan:   
Friday 8th December 2017    

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As part of our topic for the Autumn term, the children in Year 1/2 will be visiting Derby Theatre 
to watch a performance of Peter Pan on Friday 8th December 2017. We will need to leave 
school before the usual start of the day.  The coach will depart at 8:40am and return for 
1.30pm. 
 
To enable the trip to take place we will require a payment of £16.50 per child to cover the 
cost of the coach and our entry to the theatre. Free School Meal children will be required to 
pay £8.25. This does not include Universal Free School Meals which all children are entitled 
to in Year 1/2. Please note refunds for absence on the day cannot be made. Unfortunately 
if insufficient payments are received this may result in the trip not taking place. 
 
All children are required to wear school uniform and a warm coat. All children will need a 
packed lunch and two drinks, which will be eaten upon return to school. If your child receives 
Free School Meals they are entitled to a free packed lunch. Please notify the School Office 
if a FSM Packed Lunch is required as soon as possible. 
 
Please make the appropriate payment via Parent Pay by Friday 1st December, you will also 
be asked to tick a consent box as part of the payment process which authorises your 
son/daughter to attend the trip. Children will be unable to attend the trip if payment and 
consent isn’t received. 
 
Children who have prescribed medicines (e.g. Asthma Inhalers, Epi-pens etc.) MUST bring 
these with them. 
 
 
 
Miss  D Tullett  
KS1 Phase Leader & Year 1/2 Teacher 
 


